HB 1440 -- PRESCRIPTION DRUG IMPORTATION

SPONSOR: Helms

The bill prohibits any state official or law enforcement officer
from impeding or inhibiting a patient from importing a prescription
drug for personal use, as long as the patient has a valid

prescription

This bill is similar to HB 667 (2019).



